Recei ved: 10/29/ 2003

Mattsburgh Municipd Lighting Department
6 Miller Street
Plattsburgh, New Y ork 12901

October 28, 2003

Jeclyn A. Brilling

Acting Secretary to the Commission

New Y ork State Public Service Commission
3 Empire State Plaza

Albany, NY 12223-1350

Dear Secretary Brilling:
Attached are the Plattsburgh Municipa Lighting Department's revised tariff leaves
in compliance with the Commission's Order issued September 3, 2003, in Case 02-E-1418.
Sincerdy,
John S. Brown

Manager
Pattsburgh Muncipd Lighting Dept.



